
 

Photo day Reminder – Individual Student Photos 

For students attending full days: Photos will be taking place 

this Friday, October 16th. They will start first thing in the 

morning and will continue throughout the day until they are all 

completed. Retakes will be the morning of Tuesday, November 

17th.  

For Blended Learning students (online/in class): Photos will be 

taking place in the afternoon on Tuesday, November 17th. 

These will start at 12:30pm. If your child does not attend in 

class sessions, please let your teacher know that you will be 

bringing them to the school to have their picture taken only.  

Please note: due to Covid-19 restrictions and the photo 

company, class photos will not be taken at this time.  

Thank you,  

Latimer Road Elementary 


